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29 February 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

On Friday 15 March Reception class are going on a lovely trip to the Moonlane Book shop where they will have a
storytime session. The children will leave school at 9.15am and will walk to Catford where they will take a bus to the shop.
They will return to school in time for their lunch.

The children must wear school uniform and a warm, waterproof coat.

This is a free trip but we do need you to go on to ParentPay and give permission for your child to attend.

We need 12 volunteers to assist us in order for the trip to go ahead. If you can help please indicate in the appropriate
place on ParentPay by stating YES or NO when you give permission for your child to go on this trip and we will let you

know if you are needed.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Mahony
Head of School
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